
Movie Night is NOT a staff-supervised event.  All children must be monitored by a 

parent/guardian(s) at all times. For the safety and enjoyment of all guests, school 

assembly and movie theatre rules apply to all.  Any inappropriate behaviour may 

result in being asked to leave. Thank-you for your cooperation!

Popcorn, drinks, candy will be on sale. 

Thurs. Jan. 24th at 6:30 - Doors open at 5:30 !Thurs. Jan. 24th at 6:30 - Doors open at 5:30 !Thurs. Jan. 24th at 6:30 - Doors open at 5:30 !

Millgrove School Movie Night

Admission is a non-perishable food item in support of 
the Flamborough Food Bank.

Are you getting into the school spirit and buying Millgrove clothing? Not sure what size 

to buy? Mrs. Mason will be on-hand at 5:30 to help measure for Millgrove Spirit wear.

Millgrove Spirit Wear News!

Special thanks to Millgrove Children's Centre Special thanks to Millgrove Children's Centre 

for their generous support of our movie night!for their generous support of our movie night!
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